
With the growing world-wide threat of Swine Flu
(or the H1N1 virus) the public is alerted to various  

fake or scam products purporting to be either
treatments or preventatives for this deadly disease. 

These fake treatments go under the banner of 
Homeopathic Medicines. 

There is NO effective Homeopathic treatment or

Homeopathic treatments are nothing more than  
sugar pills or water and are in fact the same as placebos. 

(Fake medicine used in medical research.) They contain nothing.

Do not get conned by anyone selling Homeopathic treatment 
for Swine Flu, Meningococcal Meningitis or any other serious or 

life threatening disease. These people are putting 
you and your families’ health at great risk.

You are encouraged to report any such scammers 
to your government’s health department. 

If you are concerned about Swine Flu,
seek the advice of a .
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